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NOTIFICATION 
 
Candidates who have qualified the Pre-Admission Test and wish to opt the 

option of Self-Finance (SFS)/University Support Program (USP), are advised 

to submit the Bank Demand Draft of required amount up to July 26, 2024 

with the Office of the Director Admissions, to consider their names for the 

Second Priority of SFS/USP. The bank drafts received on July 13, 2024 and 

onwards will be considered for the Second Priority. 

 

These bank drafts must be submitted to the Office of the Director of 

Admissions no later than July 26, 2024. 

 

For further details, please contact the Director of Admissions at MUET, Jamshoro 

via email at admissions@admin.muet.edu.pk or by phone at 022 2771704. 

 

 

 

Director Admissions 

 

 

 

 


